
September 15, 2020 Board Minutes
The Wilde Bunch Board Meeting
Due to the Coronavirus and social distancing, meeting was conducted via Zoom.

Call to order:  6:03 by President Adam Olivieri

In attendance:

Adam Olivieri – President
Jeff Willet – Vice President
John Arnold - Treasurer
Janice Taylor – Secretary
Barbara Garrity -  Outreach
Susan Moore -  Member at Large 
Jack Denvir – Class Director

Review August 2020 treasurer's report
– August 2020 treasurer's report motion to approve by Jack and 2nd by Janice. Motion 

carried.

Review August 2020 meeting minutes.
– Motion to approve August 2020 minutes made by Jack and 2nd by John. Motion carried.

General Meeting in December
– Will probably be meeting via Zoom, due to the Coronavirus. 

– Call or make announcement to voting members in November to remind them of the 
upcoming general election in December. . 

– Will need enough voting members to have a quorum.  Per John we have 25 to 30 active 
members. Not all members have been paying dues this year due to no dancing.

By-law amendments

-    After much discussion, Adam will put together some proposed changes for us to review at
      our next meeting.  

Next meeting scheduled for October 13, 2020 at 6:00 via Zoom.

Motion to adjourn made by Jack, 2nd by Jeff.  Motion carried. Adjourned at 6:44

Respectfully submitted by Janice Taylor, Secretary.




